## **ATTENTION**

## Mothers of Children Diagnosed with Autism\*

## Let Your Voice Be Heard!

You are the expert on what you believe would be most helpful for you and your child. Participate in this new study for a chance to share your thoughts and unique story. This study includes a survey (~30 minutes), interview (~90 minutes), and focus group (~90 minutes). You can do one, two, or all three parts! However, you must do the survey or interview to participate in the focus group. You will receive a modest cash gift for your participation. Just send an email with the subject line "PARTICIPATE!" to Researcher Lara Student South LSOUTH@LLU.EDU or call Principal Investigator Kimberly Freeman at (909) 379-7589 for more information.



\*You must be 18 or older and a mother of a child diagnosed with an autism spectrum disorder to participate.



Lara South: LSOUTH@LLU.EDU Kimberly Freeman: (909) 379-7589  Lara South: LSOUTH@LLU.EDU Kimberly Freeman: (909) 379-7589  Lara South: LSOUTH@LLU.EDU Kimberly Freeman: (909) 379-7589  Lara South: LSOUTH@LLU.EDU Kimberly Freeman: (909) 379-7589
Lara South: LSOUTH@LLU.E Kimberly Freeman: (909) 379-7  Lara South: LSOUTH@LLU.E Kimberly Freeman: (909) 379-7  Lara South: LSOUTH@LLU.E Kimberly Freeman: (909) 379-7
-